
 
 
The Truth and Reconciliation Commission released it's final report today. There are 94 
recommendations within it, 5 of which directly call on action from municipalities.  
 
I'd like to raise these recommendations at our next meeting for discussion, so we can 
pass them up for further action to council. (Comments in red are mine)  
 
The specific recommendations are:  
 
43. We call upon the federal, provincial, and territorial and municipal governments to 
fully adopt and implement the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous 
Peoples as the framework for reconciliation. (FYI Canada has not adopted UNDRIP 
federally and actually voted against it at the UN)  
 
47. We call upon the federal, provincial, territorial and municipal governments to 
repudiate concepts used to justify European sovereignty over Indigenous peoples and 
lands, such as the Doctrine of Discovery and terra nullius, and to reform those laws, 
government policies, and litigation strategies that continue to rely on such concepts. 
 
57. We call upon federal, provincial, territorial and municipal governments to provide 
education to public servants on the history of Aboriginal peoples, including the history 
and legacy of residential schools, the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of 
Indigenous Peoples, Treaties and Aboriginal rights, Indigenous law, and Aboriginal -
Crown relations. This will required skills-based training in intercultural competency, 
conflict resolution, human rights and anti-racism. 
 
75. We call upon the federal government to work with provincial, territorial, and 
municipal government, churches, Aboriginal communities, former residential school 
students, and current landowners to develop and implement strategies and procedures 
for the ongoing identification, documentation, maintenances, commemoration, and 
protection of residential school cemeteries or other sites at which residential school 
children were buried. This is to include the provision of appropriate memorial 
ceremonies and commemorative markers to honour the deceased children.  
 
77. We call upon provincial, territorial, municipal, and community archives to work 
collaboratively with the National Centre for Truth and Reconciliation to identify and 
collect copies of all records relevant to the history and legacy of the residential school 
system, and to provide these to the National Centre for Truth and Reconciliation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Suzanne Morrison 
 


